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Friday 27th May 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Re: Summer term activities and Community Events!    

 

We are so excited to announce a range of activities planned for the end of our Summer term. These 

activities have been planned by either the school or by our Friends of Rockliffe committee, any money 

raised will go towards providing experiences and resources to the children.  

 

Jubilee Street Party! 

We are all getting excited about the up-and-coming Queens Platinum Jubilee. As the event takes 

place at the end of the half-term we will be celebrating this historic event on Monday 6th June and 

the children will be invited to wear red, white or blue to school that day to mark the occasion. 

 

We will spend the day celebrating with different activities and come together in the afternoon for 

a street party to celebrate as a whole school. Children will have their own party with the school 

providing squash, cakes and biscuits for the children to decorate.  

 

We hope the celebrations will continue after school, and invite you all to spend time with us on the 

playground. There will be opportunities to buy tea and cake as well as ice lollies on sale too!  

 

We will also welcome contributions of traditional English cakes on the day such 

as Victoria sponges, Battenberg cakes, scones and carrot cakes for the cake 

sale. Cakes can be shop bought or homemade (please note homemade 

cakes need to come in with a list of ingredients). This is by no means expected 

but we know some parents love to share their baking expertise.  

 

This event will give the children a chance to celebrate this special occasion 

together in the style of a street party which some children may not have experienced before.  

 
 

Plumstead Make Merry  

On Saturday 11th June, Rockliffe Manor will have an arts and 

crafts stall at Plumstead Make Merry on Plumstead 

Common. The event runs from 12-6pm and we would love 

to see as many families supporting this community event as possible! If you are attending, make 

sure to look out for our blue and yellow bunting! We would also love some children to help us run 

the stall on that day, this does not have to be for the entire time, if your child would like to help 

please let me or their class teacher know.  

 

The choir will also be performing at 12pm and it is sure to be a fantastic family event!  
 

 



 

Headteacher: Aimi Vdovin 

Associate Headteacher: Nancy Cook 

Bassant Road, Plumstead, London SE18 2NP 

T: 020 8854 4785 

E: info@rockliffemanor.greenwich.sch.uk 

www.rockliffemanor.co.uk 

 

 
Inspire Partnership Academy Trust 
Chief Executive Officer – Robert Carpenter 

Registered Office – Sandbach Place, London SE18 7EX 

Registered in England Company Number – 10421212 

 

 

Father’s day stall sale  
Father’s day is on Sunday 19th June this year. After the success of the Mother’s 

day sale, we will be holding a Father’s day stall on Thursday 16th June and 

Friday 17th June. Children will have the chance to purchase a little something 

special for their loved ones. This can be for any male relative that they would 

like to celebrate on this day.  

 

Gifts will range from 50p - £2.  

Please send children to school with money on those days if you would like them to take part 

 

Summer Fair 

We are excited to announce that we will be holding our Summer Fair on 

Saturday 2nd July, 11am – 2pm. This is always a fantastic event with lots of stalls 

and activities for the children (and adults!) to enjoy.  

 

Please add the date to your diaries – we will be sharing more information with 

you all soon.  

 

We are once again offering you the opportunity to rent a stall on the day. If you would like to rent 

a stall, then please email us on info@rockliffemanor.greenwich.sch.uk.  
 

 

 

Other activities we are also looking forward to later on in the term include sports day, on Wednesday 

13th July and water fun day – more information about these events will be shared with you in the near 

future.  

 

We are really excited be able to offer the children a range of fun activities to finish the term on a 

positive note. If you would like to discuss any of the activities or have any questions, please do call the 

office 

 

 

With best wishes 

 

   

 

Nancy Cook       

Associate Headteacher    
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